
Keith Middle School students
prepare  for  FIRST  Tech
Challenge State Championship
We stopped by Keith Middle School this week to talk to some of
the students in the robotics program. The kids are preparing
for the Massachusetts FIRST Tech Challenge State Championship
on 27 February at Natick High School. Keith Middle School is
the only middle school in the district with a program like
this. Here are the students showing us their newest robot and
the software they are writing to control it.

Video by Josh Souza.
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